SAN JOAQUIN COUNTY
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1810 E. HAZELTON AVE., STOCKTON, CA 95205-6232
PHONE: 209/468-3121 FAX: 209/468-3163

June 8, 1994

TO: Building Division Staff
FROM: Jerry Herzick, Deputy Director

SUBJECT: Policy - Cargo Containers Used for StoBgi&dings (Residential Only)

This is to clarify the Building Division’s policyrocargo containers used for storage buildings:

A building permit is required for the use of a @caogntainer as a storage building. The applidaait apply
through the normal permit process and shall mésetdack requirements.

A permit may be issued without a plan check s&ffaw if the following minimum footing and holdown
requirements are proposed:

30" sq. x 12” deep concrete footing at each comttra PAHD42 holdown bolted to the structure.
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